
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

To:  Planning Commission 

 

From:  Lori Peckol, Policy Planning Manager, (425) 556-2411 

  Sarah Stiteler, Senior Planner, (425) 556-2469 

 

Date:  May 19, 2011 

 

Subject: Planning Commission Discussion on 2010-2011 Periodic Update of the  

  Comprehensive Plan:  Housing and Economic Vitality Elements 

 

 

COMMISSIONER PREPARATION 

 

In preparation for the Planning Commission’s May 25, 2011 study session, you may wish to 

refer to other documents to assist you in your review of proposed amendments to the Housing 

and Economic Vitality Elements.  

1.  The cover memo dated May 13, 2011 contains a summary of the two elements which you 

may find useful for a general overview. 

2.  The Housing Concept matrix was used for the discussion with Arthur Sullivan from ARCH 

on April 27, 2011.  Please refer to the third column on the matrix that suggests policy revisions 

or new areas to consider.  A question for Commissioner consideration is, have we adequately 

addressed these topics at a policy level? 

3.  The 2010 Strategic Plan for Economic Development – this provides background for 

consideration of the Economic Vitality element.  (Although labeled draft, it is the final 

document). 

Please review the elements and identify your questions and comments prior to the meeting. 

REVIEW SCHEDULE 

The Planning Commission will hold an initial study session on May 25, 2011 and public hearing 

and study session on June 8, 2011.  Completion of Planning Commission recommendation is 

anticipated at the June 15, 2011 study session.  

 

QUESTIONS 

Please contact Sarah Stiteler at (425) 556-2469 or sstiteler@redmond.gov  with questions and for 

additional information. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 Housing Concept Matrix 

 2010 Strategic Plan for Economic Development 
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